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Subject: Support For Update Comprehensive Plan

From: Patton Doyle  
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 11:33 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support For Update Comprehensive Plan 

Dear Ann Arbor Planning Commission, 

I am a new homeowner and new parent in Ann Arbor who struggled for several years to find a home 
within our budget (and only succeeded by ignoring our budget). I grew up in Ann Arbor and watched 
as the lack of varied housing types and absence of new homebuilding caused prices to surge and 
new housing to be pushed to the outskirts of the city. I enthusiastically support the updated draft 
Comprehensive Plan under review at your meeting this evening. Ann Arbor will continue to change, 
and if we fail to adopt this plan for the city, that change will continue to make Ann Arbor unaffordable 
and dispersed. This plan manages the change already underway, and it will direct Ann Arbor to 
become the best, most sustainable, and most equitable version of itself. 

Thanks for considering my input, 
Patton Doyle 
1412 Iroquois Pl. 


